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CIRCULAR No. 23 of 2024     `                    May 20, 2024 
 

 

 

Important notice  

       

Tea Sale Arrangements  

Sale No 21 and 22 of 2024 

 
The Committee of the CTTA comprising of Producers, Brokers and Buyers decided to have 
a Physical Auction of the Ex-Estate catalogue, to foster a sense of camaraderie.  
 
In this connection we refer to Circular 21 of 2024 dated 6th May 2024.  
 
The Buyer community has requested the Physical Auction of the Ex-Estate Catalogue 
scheduled for 29th May 2024 is postponed due to the intervening holidays and the short 
week. 
 
Accordingly, please note the following; 
 
Sale No 21 
 
Sale No 21 will be held on Tuesday, 28th and Wednesday 29th May 2024, as originally 
planned. All catalogues shall be sold digitally.   
 
Sale No 22 
 
Sale No 22 originally planned for Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th June 2024 will now be 
held on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th June 2024. All catalogues will be sold digitally, 
excluding the Ex-Estate catalogue.  
 
The Ex-Estate catalogue will be sold physically [as a physical auction] on Wednesday 
5th June 2024, at the 2nd floor auditorium of the Ceylon Chamber of Commerce, 
commencing 9.00 am. 
 
 
From Sale No 23 scheduled for Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th June 2024, Tea Auctions 
[all catalogues] shall be held based on the Second Quarter Tea Sale Arrangements of 2024, 
digitally. 
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